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CRIV has been busy this past year working with information vendors on behalf of AALL 
members. As libraries have been busy adapting to changes brought on by the continued 
pandemic, many issues with vendors have been arising and CRIV has received an 
increased number of 

https://www.aallnet.org/advocacy/vendor-relations/request-for-asssistance/
https://crivblog.com/
https://www.aallnet.org/content_type/criv-sheet/

